
1 of 1 

 
 
 

NARRAGANSETT SCHOOL COMMITTEE 
MINUTES OF JOINT WORKSHOP  

WITH THE TOWN COUNCIL HELD March 31, 2014 
 
 
The form and content of these minutes conform to commonly accepted standards and shall become the official record of 
the meeting after review and approval by the School Committee.  By definition, minutes are not a verbatim record of the 
proceedings. 
 
The budget hearing was held on Wednesday, March 31, 2014, at the Narragansett Town Hall, Large Board Room, 25 Fifth 
Avenue, Narragansett, Rhode Island. 
 
SCHOOL COMMITTEE ATTENDANCE: Ms. Tammy McNeiece, Chairperson; Ms.Diane Nobles, Vice Chairperson; 
Mr. Frank White, Clerk;  Mr. Guy deWardener; and  Mr. Keith Ranaldi (all present). 
 
TOWN COUNCIL ATTENDANCE:  Mr. James Callahan, President; Ms. Susan Cicilline -Buonanno; Mr. Matthew 
Mannix; and Mr. Douglas McLaughlin.  
 
SCHOOL OFFICIALS ATTENDANCE:  Ms. Katherine E. Sipala, Superintendent of Schools; Ms. Karen Hagan, Director 
of Finance & Administration; & Mr. David Correira, Director of Transportation and Grounds.  
 
OTHERS IN ATTENDANCE:  Narragansett Town Manager Pamela Nolan and Director of Finance Laura 
Kenyon. 
 
CALL TO ORDER:  Mr. Callahan called the meeting to order at 6:30PM.  
 
TOWN COUNCIL/SCHOOL COMMITTEE DISCUSSION:  The Town Manager provided an overview of 
the Town Budget. The Superintendent of Schools provided an overview of the School Department Budget. The 
Town Council and School Committee asked questions of the school and town administrators. 
 
ADJOURNMENT:  Meeting was adjourned by Mr. Callahan at 7:25 PM.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Frank White, Clerk 


